
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers 
 
From:   Steve Peiser, Senior Director of Network Operations 
   
 
Re:   Medi-Cal Program Provider Enrollment 
 
Date:  April 4, 2018 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) received an all-plan letter (APL) from the state Department 
of Health Care Services (DHCS) stating that all contracted Managed Care Plan (MCP) 
providers are required to be enrolled in the Medi-Cal program by December 31. 
 
Per APL-17-019, to remain under contract with GCHP, all providers must enroll in the 
Medi-Cal program. To ensure GCHP’s compliance with the APL, the Plan will be screening 
records to determine which providers are enrolled. Going forward, the Plan will be re-
validating its records on a monthly basis to ensure compliance. 
 
All providers who are not enrolled in the Medi-Cal program must submit their 
enrollment form to DHCS by May 1. This allows time for DHCS to process the 
application.  
 
Providers who are not enrolled in the program by December 31 will be terminated from the 
GCHP network.  
 
DHCS has different enrollment applications depending on the type of provider / facility. You 
can find more information on the Medi-Cal Provider Enrollment page under, ‘Paper 
Applications, Instructions and Requirements.’ 

 
Click here to access the page. 

 
If you have any questions, please email ProviderContracting@goldchp.org. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

http://files.medi-cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/prov_enroll.asp
mailto:ProviderContracting@goldchp.org

